
PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE IMPORTANT
DATES 

Sept. 4- First day of
school

Sept. 19- Strong
Beginnings

Sept. 22- Strong
Beginnings

Sept. 30- National Truth
and Reconciliation Day

     Schools Closed

Oct. 1- Grade 6/8
Immunizations

Oct. 2- Picture Day (M2)

Oct. 3- Picture Day (M1)

Oct. 3- Terry Fox Run 

We are so excited to kick off another school year at École Arthur Meighen! As students
arrive, many returning, and some joining us for the first time, we look forward to the
learning, growth, and connections that lie ahead. We would like to extend a warm
welcome to all the new families joining our school community this year—we’re so glad to
have you with us! 
Over the past weeks, our dedicated staff has been working hard to prepare for the
arrival of our students. Classrooms are thoughtfully arranged, engaging learning
opportunities have already begun and our focus remains on building strong relationships
that support each student’s success. The first few days have brought a growing energy
in the building, with students getting to know their teachers, reconnecting with friends,
and settling into the routines of the school day. 
As always, our French Immersion program continues to foster proud, confident learners
who are developing as engaged, plurilingual global citizens. We encourage families to
talk with their children about the benefits of language learning; these conversations at
home can build motivation, spark curiosity, and help students feel more connected to
their learning. 
We are also looking ahead to our Strong Beginnings meetings on September 19th and
22nd. These one-on-one appointments offer a valuable opportunity for teachers and
students to connect, begin meaningful learning conversations, and set the stage for a
successful year. Appointments will be booked online this year through Parent Portal.
Information has been sent out to parents through Bright Arrow with access information.
If you need any assistance with the booking process, our office staff is happy to help-
please don’t hesitate to reach out.
With the construction in our area, please be reminded to leave extra time for travel,
drive with caution in school zones and expect possible delays with school buses. For the
safety of students, families and staff using the crosswalk, avoid the staff parking lot for
morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up. For a safe and smooth routine, use the car loop
and establish a set pick-up / drop-off spot with your child in advance. Please drive
slowly- school safety is a shared responsibility.
This year, we are excited to have several new staff members joining our team: 
- Riley Sveistrup (3e année), Rory Marr (7e année), Anna Jedeske (EA) and Jordyn
Reddaway (EA). This year, we also welcome our new vice principals to the Eagle’s nest:
Megan Sloik and Kendra McKenzie. As a leadership team, we look forward to hearing
about our students’ summer highlights, new interests, and what they are looking
forward to this year!
Happy start to the school year,
Natalie Guimond-Low










